
 

 

 

Our Ref: EIC/BHB/2024/0014 
 

3rd September 2024 
 
 
 

Announcement of the Board of Directors Meeting to Approve the Financial 
Results 
 

 
 

To: Bahrain Bourse 
 

Esterad Investment Co B.S.C. would like to announce that its Board of Directors will 

meet on Saturday, 9th November 2024 at 1:00 p.m. to discuss and approve the 

financial results for the period ended 30th September 2024 (Q3 2024). 
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Compliance Officer 
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